
 
April 3, 2015 
Announcement 906 

 

Physician-Administered Drug Claims Reprocessed 

Update to Web Announcement 851:  Physician-administered drug claims that were denied in error with edit 

code 9051 (Prescriber is not covered) have been reprocessed.  During the reprocessing of the claims, some UB 

claims were placed in a temporary pended status, which is reflected on remittance advices dated April 3, 2015.  

The pended claims were automatically reprocessed, and the correct adjudication will be reflected on remittance 

advices dated April 10, 2015. 

 


